
Wednesday 31st January 2024

DearWoodberry Down Families

Re: Important Dates

With the halfterm break fast approaching, I wanted to write to youwith the upcoming important

dates for the final days of Spring 1. These are listed below for your convenience and can be seen

on the calendar on the school’s website here.

Date Event

Thursday 1st February 3BNatural HistoryMuseum

Thursday 1st February 1WTrip to Central London and Boat Trip on Uber Clipper

Friday 2nd February 1D Trip to Central London and Boat Trip on Uber Clipper

Friday 2nd February Year 2 Year Group Assembly

Friday 2nd February 3DNatural HistoryMuseum

Monday 5th February 2B Trip to theWalthamstowWetlands

Monday 5th February 4B Trip to the Natural HistoryMuseum

Tuesday 6th February WAMHS (CAMHS in School) CoffeeMorning 9.00am - 10.00am

Tuesday 6th February 2D Trip to theWalthamstowWetlands

Tuesday 6th February 4WTrip to the Natural HistoryMuseum

Tuesday 6th February Reception Trip to theMuseum of the Home

Wednesday 7th February Turkish Family CoffeeMorning 9.00am - 9.45am

Wednesday 7th February 2W Trip to theWalthamstowWetlands

Wednesday 7th February Years 3 & 4 Families ComeDinewithMe (10 tickets available)

Thursday 8th February 6W&6D Junior Citizenship HackneyMuseum

Thursday 8th February 5W&5B Lea Valley Ice Skating Trip

https://www.woodberrydown.hackney.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


Friday 9th February 6B Junior Citizenship HackneyMuseum

Friday 9th February 4D Trip to the Natural HistoryMuseum

Friday 9th February 5WPlanetariumVisit

Friday 9th February Year 5 Year Group Assembly

Friday 9th February School Closes for HalftermBreak at 3.30pm

Monday 19th February School Closed for INSETDay

Tuesday 20th February School Gates Reopen to Pupils at 8.45am

Wewill publish a school newsletter this Friday 2nd February, sharing our exciting news and

events with you. Until then, you can find the newsletter from Friday 19th January here.

In themeantime, please note that the school will close for the halfterm holiday at 3.30pm on

Friday 9th February. The school will reopen to the children at 8.45am on Tuesday 20th
February.

Yours sincerely,

Derek Hewie

Headteacher

https://sites.google.com/newwavefederation.co.uk/wdnewsfriday19thjanuary2024/home?pli=1

